MASSACHUSETTS
GENERAL HOSPITAL

Development Office Tel: 617.726.2200, Fax: 617.726.7661
100 Charles River Plaza, Suite 600
Boston, Massachusetts (02114-2792

June 2, 2003

Mr. David Newton
36 Concord Square
Boston, MA 02118

Dear David:

It was a pleasure to meet you and your brothers at the dinner and presentation by

Dr. Frank Haluska. I know how invaluable your support has been to Frank and how much he
appreciates it. It was very nice to be able to meet you in person after hearing so much about
the good work that you are doing through Peter’s Fund Raiser.

Thank you for your most recent contribution to the Melanoma Research Fund. There are so
many exciting things happening in the field of cancer research and in the area of melanoma in
particular. Your ongoing support helps to advance this research and is truly appreciated.
I hope that you enjoyed taking a tour of the melanoma research lab. Frank has asked me to
speak with you about putting up a plaque recognizing your contributions in Peter’s memory.
I’1l give you a call shortly to see if this is something that you would agree to let us do. Until
then, I send you all best wishes and thanks.
Si ly,

%
Denis Bustin
Associate Director

cc: Frank Haluska, MD, PhD
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